
God’s People Our Parish  

St. James and St Hugh, Kilbeggan  and Rahugh 

Saturday  Vigil 6 p.m. and  7.30 p.m.  Kilbeggan     Sunday  9.30 a.m. Rahugh and 11 a.m.  Kilbeggan         

Monday to Friday 9.30 a.m.        Friday   7.30 p.m.  Rahugh       Saturday 10 a.m         

        Fr. Brendan,  Harbour Rd.  057 9332155  087 2618353   

Confessions Saturday 11—12 noon 

brendanfcorrigan@gmail.com        www.kilbegganparish.ie  

Come to me, 

all you that 

are weary and 

are carrying 

heavy bur-

dens, and I 

will give you 

rest. Take my 

yoke upon 

you, and learn 

from me; for I 

am gentle and 

humble in 

heart, and you 

will find rest 

for your 

souls. For my 

yoke is easy, 

and my bur-

den is light.” 

Mt.11: 28-30 

 

Make love 

your aim  

1 Cor 14:1 

 

Twenty Fifth  Sunday in Ordinary Time  

6 p.m.   7.30 p.m. John Stones 27th Anniversary and  

                                Bernie and Brian Kelly 

9.30a.m. Rahugh   Mick and Phil Condron 

11 a.m.  

Twenty Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

6 p.m.              7.30 p.m. Patrick Cusack 

                                          Sonny and Mai Carton 

9.30 a.m.   

11 a.m. Bridget O’Shea 

 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Mary Keyes (née Guinan), Killina, 

Rahan, twin sister of Margaret Conroy, Stonehouse Farm, Kilbeggan 

We received €355 in gifts this week to the Renovation 

Fund. Thanks to all who contribute in whatever way to 

the parish, your generosity is appreciated. As there are no 
collections during Mass parishioners can leave their enve-

lopes and contributions in the collection tables at the en-
trance aisles in the Church or in the Parochial House. 

Plate: €870 Renovation Fund: €1235 

NEW MASS TIMES:  Saturday Vigil Kilbeggan 6 p.m. 

and 7. 30 p.m. 

Sunday  9.30 a.m. Rahugh 

11 a.m. Kilbeggan 

Monday—Friday 9.30 a.m.  Saturday 10 a.m. 

Kilbeggan   

Friday 7.30 p.m.  Rahugh  

Confessions Every Saturday 11 a.m.— 12. noon in Kilbeggan  

Happy Mercy Day to the Sisters of Mercy, who celebrate 

their feast on Friday next 24th . We wish, Sr. Pius, Sr. Sa-

cred Heart,  Sr. Teresita, Sr. Anne, Sr. Carmel and Sr. Mary 

(Immaculata) every blessing.  



We  have the Irish Catholic on sale in the Church €2.50 per     

issue.  

Parish Charity Shop  New Clothing going on display this week. 

Change of Season ! There is a wide selection of men's 

clothing.  If you are bringing items to the shop we would like small items of furni-

ture, as there is a great demand  from people who are setting up their homes or 

apartments.  We also have a great demand for bric-a-brac. , jewellery, kitchenware. 

Opening hours: Tuesday  - Friday 10am - 5pm. Saturday: 10am - 1pm.   Thanks to all 

the ladies in the shop 

It is wonderful to be able to celebrate Mass in Rahugh again. 

The last time we had a public Mass here was on the 8th of 

March 2020 . The Church is nicely painted for the occasion. 

Our First Mass is the First Communion Mass on 11th. We ask 

those coming to Mass in Rahugh  to follow a few instructions 

which will keep everyone safe.  

 

 Follow the instructions of the stewards   

 Sanitise hands at entrances 

 Wear a mask 

 Spread out in the church giving everyone adequate space. 

 Follow instructions for coming to receive Holy Communion, which will be given at Mass. 

 Seats will need to be sanitised after Masses  

 The Altar Society needs to be re-established for cleaning the Church.  

 A new rota for Readers and Ministers of the Eucharist will be established for October.  

 There are no collection during Mass, please place your envelopes and contributions in the containers at 

the doors.  

Coffee Morning and Cake Sale in aid of North Westmeath Hospice will take place in Rahugh 

Hall  on Thursday Sept 23rd from 8.30 - 10.30. Your support is greatly appreciated.   

Many thanks to the people of Kilbeggan for their generous response to the notice about Haiti in the Parish Bul-

letin. I can assure you it will help many  people, on my return to Haiti. Thank you . Sr. Helen Ryder 

Congratulations to all the Girls and Boys of the Parish 

who received, First Holy Communion or Confirmation 

this week. We wish them every bless and hope that 

the Sacraments may strengthen their faith. This is a 

great time and opportunity of grace and blessing for 

them and their families.  


